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RSA has learned that some RSA members have been contacted through their work email and 
encouraged to create an appointment for a pension and retirement review by what appeared to be an 
RSA representative but was really an outside party soliciting business. RSA does not contact members 
regarding any type of retirement review via email or phone unless first requested by the member. It is 
important to protect your personal information. If you have questions about your retirement, please 
contact the RSA directly at 877.517.0020. 


